
BRADMORE PARISH COUNCIL 
 

The Parish Council has been asked by residents to remind villagers 

and their visitors of the need to park their vehicles thoughtfully and 

responsibly in the village, particularly on Farmer Street. Dangerous 

situations occur when residents and visitors park: 

 on the 2 bends of Farmer Street 

 at the bottom of Far Street opposite the noticeboard 

 adjacent to the Methodist Church and across the 

junctions with Far Street and Main Street 

 adjacent to the post box 

 on Farmer Street between Tofts Farm and the village 

exit.  

When cars are parked in these locations people are forced to drive 

on the opposite side of the road and into the path of oncoming 

vehicles. For everyone’s safety, please avoid parking in these 

locations. Slow right down and exercise caution at all junctions. 
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